

# Scholarly Commons Steering Committee Meeting

April 5, 2016

Participants: Maryann, Stephanie, Cassie, Bianca, Dan, Chris

Regrets: Ian, Robin, Jeroen

## AGENDA

1. Post Workshop Next Steps
  - a. How to best use the visualization (see Bianca's email)
    - i. Demo/presentation at FORCE2016, as one or more images on the poster
    - ii. Fiona's work in looking at the principles
      1. Fiona is ready to get started; she created a Google doc to track her progress
        - a. **Action:** Ask Fiona if she's attending FORCE2016
  - b. Responses to survey – we've received 7 responses so far
  - c. RIO journal – Bianca/Jeroen will chase YKON/Marcin for their paragraphs
    - i. We would like to submit to RIO before FORCE2016 with or without their additions.
2. FORCE2016
  - a. Pre-conference workshop
  - b. Plenary presentation
    - i. [Slides](#)
    - ii. [Poster](#), demo?
      1. **Action:** Ask Robin if she can print the poster in Portland
  - c. Dedicate next week's call to FORCE2016
    - i. **Action:** Maryann will send Stephanie the presentation abstract by tomorrow, April 6
3. [Helmsley interim report](#)
  - a. Call on Wednesday, April 6 with Helmsley
  - b. We'd like to pitch some ideas with them and see what they think
    - i. Outreach is very important for the project. We want to extend the discussion outside of researchers, to funders and scholarly societies.
4. [International Federation of Medical Students' Associations \(IFMSA\)](#) involvement (see Maryann's email)
  - a. Osman Aldirdiri contacted Maryann about getting students more involved
  - b. **Action:** Schedule a call with Osman to discuss this with him

Review action items from previous meetings:

[https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DpER9RHHsxFos84vvNyUD9efS1XRHVWK\\_apM\\_YLE9Pg/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DpER9RHHsxFos84vvNyUD9efS1XRHVWK_apM_YLE9Pg/edit?usp=sharing)